
Committee:  Date:  

Planning and Transportation 25 June 2013 

Subject: 

North Wing St Bartholomew’s Hospital, West Smithfield, London 

13/00111/FULL: Demolition of the existing 1960's extension (638sq.m) to the building and 
the erection of a replacement three storey building for use as a cancer care facility (Class 
D1) with ancillary roof terrace and external landscaping (586sq.m).s 

13/00112/LBC: (i) Demolition of a 1960s extension to the building and the restoration of the 
existing original flank facade; (ii) Erection of a three storey extension building for use as a 
Cancer Care facility with ancillary roof terrace and external landscaping (Class D1); (iii) 
Internal alterations to provide a reconfigured staircase and access arrangement at 
basement and ground floor level. 

13/00113/CAC: Demolition of the existing 1960's extension to the building (638sq.m). 

Ward: Farringdon Without Public: For Information 

Registered No:  Registered on:  

Conservation Area: Smithfield Listed Building: Grade 1 

Information 

On 4 June 2013 you considered three applications in respect of a proposal for a Maggie’s 
Centre at St Bartholomew’s Hospital.   

The first was a planning application (13/0011/FUL) for the demolition of the existing 1960s 
extension (638sq. m.)to the North Wing and the erection of a replacement 3 storey building 
for use as cancer care facility (Class D1) with ancillary roof terrace and external landscaping 
(586 sq. m). 

The second was a listed building application (13/00112/LBC) for the demolition of a 1960s 
extension to the North Wing and the restoration of the existing original flank façade to 
enable construction of the cancer care facility and to allow internal alterations to provide a 
reconfigured staircase and access arrangements at basement and ground floor level. 

The third was a conservation area consent application (13/00113/CAC) for the demolition of 
the existing 1960s extension to the building (638sq. m). 

You resolved to refuse all three applications subject to reasons for refusal to be prepared by 
the City Planning Officer. The applicants have withdrawn the applications prior to their 
determination and there is therefore no decision that needs to be made in respect of these 
applications. 

Contact :Annie Hampson 
020 7332 1700 

annie.hampson@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

 


